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Notice of Public Hearing 
  

Notice is hereby given that a joint public hearing between the Town Board of the Town of Merton 
and the Town Board of the Town of Oconomowoc will be held on December 20th, 2021, beginning at 
6:00 p.m. at the Town of Oconomowoc Town Hall, W359N6812 Brown Street, Oconomowoc, 
Wisconsin for the purpose of receiving public comment regarding a proposed Cooperative Plan 
between the Town of Merton and the Town of Oconomowoc, enacted proposed to Section 66.0307, 
Wis. Stats., which the Cooperative Plan is proposed to be submitted to the Department of 
Administration for review and approval. 
 
A copy of the Cooperative Plan can be found on the Town of Merton website at 
www.townofmerton.com as well as a hard copy at the Town of Merton Town Hall, W314N7624 Hwy 
83, North Lake.  For additional information concerning this public hearing, please contact Donna 
Hann, Clerk for the Town of Merton at 262-966-2651. 
 

Town of Merton 
PO Box 128 

North Lake, WI 53064  
 

On Monday, December 20th, the Town of Merton Town Board and the Town of Oconomowoc Town 
Board will meet immediately following the public hearing for a joint Town Board Meeting at the 
Town of Oconomowoc Town Hall, W359N6812 Brown Street, Oconomowoc, Wisconsin. 
 

• Call to Order  
 

• Pledge of Allegiance  
 

• Consider and Act on approving the Cooperative Plan between the Town of Merton and the 
Town of Oconomowoc and submitting it to the Department of Administration for review and 
approval. 

 

• Presentation from Mueller Communications on Fire/EMS staffing and funding needs of 
Western Lakes Fire Department. 

 

• Adjourn 
 

Donna Hann, Town Clerk  
 
Please note, upon reasonable notice, efforts will be made to accommodate the needs of disabled individuals through appropriate aids and services. 
For additional information or to request this service, contact Town of Merton @ 262-966-2651 

http://www.townofmerton.com/

